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TOWN OF FARMINGTON  

Bicycle and Trails Advisory Committee  
Minutes of Meeting Held  

Wednesday, February 8th, 2023  
Zoom Meeting 

Attendance:  

Voting Members  
C.J. Thomas – Present   
Bruce Donald – Present   
Ron Goralski – Present  
Neil Kelsey – Present  
Richard Moll – Present   
Andris Skulte – Present  

Non-Voting Members  
Dylan Reilly (Town Liaison) – Excused    
Bruce Cyr (Town Liaison) – Present  
Jeff Glaude (Police Liaison) – Present    

Call to Order:  

Meeting was called to order at 7:02pm by C.J. Thomas 
  
Public Comment:  

Carolyn Bernier – Requesting a crosswalk/sidewalk at Taine Mountain to Rails to Trails Parking lot on River Road. 

New Business:  

1. Bike Walk Farmington  
a. Town to perform tree trimming at bus stops. 
b. Taine Mountain sidewalk, due to site restraints a sidewalk is not feasible, once property is developed 

a sidewalk could be built. 
2. Achievements 

a. To be discussed at next meeting 
3. Proposed Name Change  

a.  Proposed “Farmington CT Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee”  

Old Business:    
 

1. Goals for 2023 
a. Committee members would like to add Crosswalk Safety to the top five. 

2. Farmington Valley Trail Council Update 
a. New “Trails Signage Committee” with the purpose of forming trail sign standards. 

3. Road Signage  
a. Members like the 3’ to pass sign.  
b. Add 3’ to pass in town newsletter. 

 
 
  
Next Meeting:  
The Bicycle Advisory Committee is scheduled to meet on March 08, 2023.    
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                                                                                              February 8th, 2022 
A motion was made, and unanimously accepted to adjourn at 8:04 pm.  

  
cc:  Bicycle Advisory Committee     Kathleen A. Eagen, Town Manager  
  Maureen Frink, Town Clerk      Russell Arnold, Director of Public Works and Dev. Svcs.  
  Rose Ponte, Economic Development Director  Colin Ryan, Chief of Police  
 Bruce Cyr, Senior Assistant Town Planner  Jeff Glaude, Farmington Police Department  
 Shannon Rutherford, Town Planner    Dylan Reilly, Civil Engineer  
 
M:\Engineering\SharedFiles\Town Council Committees\Bicycle Advisory Committee\Meetings\2022\2022_07_13_Bicycle Committee DRAFT Minutes.doc 


